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Tate, Michele

From: Harral, William B. (Bill) [wharral@cparc.org] 10? OHT 26 p*S H: 27-
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 9:06 AM
To: EP, RegComments ^ ^ % % ^ L ' ! ^ ^ U H Y
Subject: Boiler regulations ^^^iimmmM

We need to make sure these outdoor heating boilers are environmentally sound. We don't
want to regulate big power plants only to divert the environmental issues from one large,
controllable source of pollution to a thousand dispersed, and uncontrollable sources. Smoke
is smoke, and smog is smog. Whether it comes from a large powerplant or a thousand small
ones. We can't sacrifice our environment for cheap energy. We need to be more aware than
those who came before us. We are now aware of the damage that we can do to our
environment, and we must be more responsible than those who came before us, and did not
know, or did not care.

Bill Harral, Carlisle, PA
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